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Dear Gators, 
 
We hope this note finds you and your families in good health and safe at home. 
 
This week, Harris County issued a Stay at Home order, and you are urged to 
abide by this directive. This is something new for many of us, so Harris County 
has published its official order online with complete details on what is permitted 
at this time. Consult the county’s guidelines and apply your best judgment when 
departing your homes. 
 
The Stay at Home order comes on the heels of another major event for our 
University Community—the move to online classes. By now, all spring courses 
have moved completely online. It bears repeating that many faculty and staff 
members worked tirelessly to make this happen. Thank you to those who 
assisted in making this transition a success! 
 
And thank you students for your quick adjustment to online learning. To better 
support your needs, you can visit this resources page and most importantly, 
complete this needs assessment survey. Your survey responses are essential in 
helping UHD identify those students who might need assistance in a number of 
areas during this time. 
 
Last week, it was announced that Spring Commencement was postponed until 
late summer or early fall. Tomorrow, UHD will broadcast a town hall-style 
meeting on Facebook Live on the UHD Registrar’s Facebook page. Advance 
questions can be submitted to coronavirus@uhd.edu by noon, March 26. 
This meeting is the first of a series dedicated to answering questions related to 
topics of interest to students. All Facebook Live town halls will be archived on 
YouTube and shared on multiple platforms for those who cannot participate 
during the live events. Follow the official Facebook pages for the UHD Registrar 
and UHD for updates. 
 
We are halfway through the first week of online classes … but also at the 
midpoint of the semester. In spite of the many external distractions, the finish line 
is just ahead. 
 
Stay strong, Gators 

 

https://www.readyharris.org/stay-home
https://www.uhd.edu/keeponteachinguhd/Pages/Online-Success.aspx
https://uhd.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_e9aHrNcUiE2WU4Z
https://www.facebook.com/DanielVUHD/
mailto:coronavirus@uhd.edu
https://www.facebook.com/DanielVUHD/
https://www.facebook.com/uhdowntown/

